
 

GFC Standing Committee Report 

GFC Nomination Committee 

For the Period of July 1, 2020 - June 30, 2021 

 

Members:  M. Stingl (Chair), P. Dutt, L. Elias, H. Kletke, J. Laurendeau, M. Mohajerani, T. Patel  

Resource: J. Gallais, V. Grisack 

 

Committee Overview:  

The purpose of the GFC Nomination Committee is to ensure the replenishment of various GFC Standing 
Committees and other committees requiring GFC appointees.  

The GFC Nomination Committee had the following virtual meetings:  November 25, 2020; October 22, 
2020; April 20, 2021; May 14, 2021 and May 25, 2021. Recommendations were made to GFC to staff 
vacancies on GFC standing committees as well as senior search and review committees. The bulk of the 
meetings occurred in the Spring to fill the slate of nominees required to fill vacancies and as not enough 
nominations were received, the work continued throughout the summer of 2021 and was expected to 
conclude this Fall.  

The GFC Nomination Committee is tasked within the GFC Bylaws to: “ensure the best possible match and 
broadest possible diversity for all committees were possible.”, and with the appointment of a new 
Executive Director, Equity, Diversity and Inclusion the committee will look at their processes to ensure 
changes are made if required.  

 

Submitted by,  
M. Stingl  
Chair of the GFC Nominations Committee 

 

 

 

 


